From: Natarajan Ramaiah <ramaiah.natarajan@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 5:06 PM

To: Devarajan Varadarajan

Subject: Thank you - PrappthiEvents

Dear Deva

Meena and |, thank you and your team for event managing our daughters Purnima's and
Priya's Arangetram a successful one.

First, when we had the plan of Arangetram we were introduced to you by Madam
Sadhana. At the start our thoughts were, what will an event manager do? After our first
discussion we understood that your scope was not just managing the event, but your
team will also support us on the setup of sound system, lighting system and decoration.

During our interaction on the preparation, you (as a parent who has successfully
organized two Arangetrams of your daughters) extended your support as a guide, giving
us useful information and ideas, not just limiting to your scope of work. Your
suggestions really came in handy and it helped our decision making easier.

Within your scope of work, you had given us ample options to mix and match our choice
of decoration. You worked with UCC team and the artists cohesively on the setup of
sound system and lighting system, to enhanced the performance.

Once again, we thank you, Ms Vidhya Venkatesh and Ms Akila Krishnan for giving us a
pleasant experience.

Best Regards

Meena and Natarajan



